Sports Update

The Barneveld School District and Six Rivers Conference remains hopeful that Fall/Year athletic opportunities will be offered in some capacity. Sport specific guidelines/recommendations are anticipated from the WIAA Board of Control this week on Friday, August 14th. The Six Rivers Conference AD's and administrators will be meeting on August 17th for further discussion about all Fall athletics within the Six Rivers Conference. We will use the week of August 17th - August 21st to finalize plans and procedures.

We strongly encourage all Barneveld families that have a MS/HS student that is interested in Fall athletics to make sure athletic paperwork is completed in the coming weeks. That way if the Fall seasons take place, students aren't scrambling to complete eligibility paperwork. Athletic forms can be found on the district website.

- 1) Physical or alternate year card. A will need physical need to be completed everyother year. If a physical was completed last year, (2019-2020), then only an alternate year card is due this year. (2020-2021)
 - 2) Concussion/Code of Conduct Contract
- 3) Barneveld MS/HS Co-Curricular Code of Conduct Contract video signoff ***Sports fees can wait until we start a season and are able to be sure that Fall athletics take place.

Below are some updated tentative start dates for our fall athletes. This is tentative and fluid. Sign-ups and communication with coaches will be coming in the upcoming days/weeks. At this time, we don't have a finalized EVENTS SCHEDULE per sport because it is being updated based on school/conference participation in Fall athletics.

- HS Cross Country ~ Monday, August 17th, 2020
- HS Volleyball ~ Monday, September 7th, 2020
- MS Volleyball ~ Tuesday, September 8th, 2020
- HS Soccer ~ Monday September 7th, 2020
- HS Football ~ Postponed until further notice

We will continue to update and communicate any changes to Barneveld Fall/Year Athletics. Please focus on getting eligibility paperwork completed above if your MS/HS student is interested in participating this Fall.